
 

 

OFFICIAL 

               

Growing up in North Yorkshire Survey- Feedback Survey for Schools 

The Growing Up In North Yorkshire survey has been running in North Yorkshire schools since 

2006 with growing participation from schools each year. A total of 17,000 pupils took part in 

the 2022 survey. 

The target years for the survey are Year 2, 6, 8, 10 and 12 and there is a bespoke survey for 

special schools. 

The survey focuses on a range of issues related to pupil’s perceptions around their health and 

wellbeing, safeguarding aspects and personal, social, health and economic (PSHE) 

curriculum. 

We are really keen to obtain feedback from all schools on the Growing Up In North 

Yorkshire survey to find out how schools find the process of taking part and how they 

use the data, but also to hear from schools who choose to NOT take part. 

We would really appreciate if all schools in North Yorkshire could complete the online 

feedback survey which should take no more than 10 minutes. 

• If you school has taken part in the Growing up in North Yorkshire Survey we 

recommend that the person who completes the survey is a member of staff who is 

familiar with both the administration of the survey and the school Growing Up In North 

Yorkshire results reports. 

• Please do complete the survey even if your school has not taken part in any recent 

Growing up in North Yorkshire Surveys as we are keen to learn the reasons why 

schools do not participate  

• The survey is completely anonymous and confidential. Your school will not be identified 

and we won’t know who said what, though we will ask you to confirm the type of school 

that you are representing. 

• We may use some of the quotes in our reports, but no names or personal details will be 

included.  

Please access the feedback survey here  

https://consult.northyorks.gov.uk/snapwebhost/s.asp?k=169744928787 

The deadline for completing the survey is Friday 24th November  

The next Growing Up In North Yorkshire survey will be administered in 2024 and it will remain 

free to access for all North Yorkshire schools. The County 2022 survey report and previous 

district reports can be accessed here 

 

If you would like any further information then please contact Clare Barrowman, Senior Health 

and Wellbeing Advisor at clare.barrowman@northyorks.gov.uk  

https://consult.northyorks.gov.uk/snapwebhost/s.asp?k=169744928787
https://healthyschoolsnorthyorks.org/resources-for-schools/growing-up-in-north-yorkshire-survey-2020/
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